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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been lovely seeing more pupils in school this week and I am glad that we have been able to give 
all pupils the opportunity to attend school before the end of the school year.  If you have not taken 
advantage of this opportunity and wish to do so now, please contact us. 
 
The Government have released further guidance for September school re-opening.  I am excited and 
looking forward to welcoming back all pupils, in a way that is safe for all our school community.  Once I 
have confirmed plans I will share them with you. 
 
As we come to the end of the lockdown period and as restrictions are lifted, I want to take this 
opportunity to thank all The Rowans’ staff and the local community who have worked tirelessly to 
support our pupils and their families, carrying out welfare calls, delivering enrichment packs and 
ensuring that quality learning has continued via remote learning on google classroom.  Also, a huge 
thanks to staff who have maintained The Rowans’ social media presence with birthday messages, 
assemblies, films, challenges, a virtual sports day and of course a wonderful Year 11 Leavers film. 
 
We will be keeping in touch over the summer holidays, continuing to bring a weekly enrichment pack 
to all pupils and extending this to siblings also.  We hope that this will go some way to keep our school 
community connected as well as being a visible demonstration of our core values of kindness, 
commitment and resilience.  Should you not wish to receive the enrichment deliveries please contact 
me and let me know on either 01634 338803 or 07710143036. 
 
 
Many thanks for your patience and understanding during this difficult time. 
 

 
Mrs F May 

Headteacher 
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